
Consulate General of India, Shanghai

NOTICE
Open House on 28  th   June, 2024  

The Consulate  General  of  India  in  Shanghai  is  organizing an Open House on consular
issues on Friday, 28th  June, 2024. Indian nationals residing in the Post’s jurisdiction i.e.
Shanghai, Jiangsu, and Zhejiang provinces are welcome to attend the Open House and meet
the Consul General Dr. N. Nandakumar to discuss any Consular issues that they might be
facing.

The Open House will be conducted in person from 3pm-5pm at the Conference Hall of the
Consulate.

Indian nationals who would like to join the Open House may register by sending an email
to acoppt.shanghai@mea.gov.in with a copy to ccons.shanghai@mea.gov.in.
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